
 
 
 

Report of German Students’ Association (GSA), for October 11th 
 
Updates 

● Unanimously approved new VP Academic and VP Student Affairs. 
● Formalized plans to visit all language classes to tell students about what we do, as 

well as a possible “Meet the Execs” event at Gerts (in place of a conversation circle). 
● Explored event ideas to celebrate November 9th (an important date in German 

history), including a history trivia night and a potluck, as well as the possibility of a 
music-themed event to celebrate Beethoven’s birthday (December 16th). 

● Made plans to set up merchandise and bring back our discussion group “Zwischen 
den Zeilen” (“Between the Lines”) for next semester. 

● Our conversation circles continue to happen every Tuesday, though we plan on 
changing the time, now that we have a (nearly) full exec, to better suit our schedules 
and guarantee that one of us can always be there 

● Financially, we have yet to spend any money. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
       
Koji Shiromoto 
GSA VP Events 
 
  


